
NKY Beekeeper Association Meeting:  January 3, 2012 
- There were 13 members in attendance at the Campbell County Extension Office.  
- Save the date for “Bee School”: 

o South Western Ohio Beekeeper’s Association (SWOBA) 
 Bee School 2012  
 March 24, 2012 in Loveland, OH. 
 Registration info coming soon  
 As soon as the registration is open we’ll notify everyone right away. 

o Tri-County Beekeeper’s Association of Northern OH 
 34th  Annual Spring Beekeeping Workshop 
 March 2-3, 2012 at the OARDC in Wooster. 
 Registration info coming soon  

o NKY Beekeepers Association 
 Annual Beekeeping School 
 February 25, 2012 from 10a-3p at the Campbell County Environmental 

Education Center 
 1261 Race Track Road Alexandria KY  41001 
 Register through the Extension Office or the link on our website at 

www.nkybeekeepers.com 

- Jack Hunt still has package bees for sale. You may contact him directly at 
jmhunt826@yahoo.com or via the link on the front page of our website 
www.nkybeekeepers.com  

- Charles Caldwell is looking into the price of club tee shirts.  Once we have the price 
we will be take orders.  Hopefully, all the club members will order a shirt so we can 
be identified at the “bee school”. 

- The meeting mostly consisted of planning for the upcoming school.  It was 
discussed the possibility of having an advanced class as well.  Covering subjects 
such as: extraction, marketing, types of bees, and swarm retrieval.  Also, we will be 
serving lunch.  I think we convinced Val to make her awesome bean soup again this 
year.  All these topics will be discussed at the February meeting for finalization. 

- The next meeting is February 7th at the Boone County Extension Office. 
- Dues are collected on an annual basis: a membership fee of $2.00 can be given to 

Susan at any time. 

See you at the next meeting, 

Anna Gurley 
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